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Comments: I urge you to ban lead ammo of any kind from being used in public forests and other public lands.

Such a  ban would decrease the risk of spent lead bullets poisoning wildlife such as hawks, owls, eagles, etc.

Millions of these birds are poisoned every year from eating carcasses containing lead-bullet fragments. Such a

ban would also prevent lead from leaching into our aquifers, which are our drinking water sources and/or used for

farming.


